
 
 

Subject: Memo 
 

 It is our great pleasure to inform you for the renewal of Jewish Community in Bitola, Republic 
of Macedonia, on 11-th of February located in the Old Bazaar (Stara Charshija) in Bitola. 
 Related to the renewal of this community, we hope that we will find successful communication, 
respect and cooperation with your institution. We will appreciate if you inform us for all of the 
activities that you organize and let us to take part in them, so that we can achieve some of our 
community’s goals.    
You can send your information on the following e-mail address: 
jewishcommunity@t-home.mk 
Thank you in advance, we are waiting for your response. 
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Headquarters: Street Brakja Mingovi 18 – Bitola PO box 52 
Phone: 00389(0)47 203 900 
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